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World Book Day - Thursday 6th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

I am writing to inform you of a special event that is taking place next week. On Thursday 
6th March it is World Book Day and we will be spending time throughout the day celebrating 
this event through a range of activities.  
 
 

On Thursday 6th March children are invited to dress up as their favourite book character 
and bring their favourite book to school to share- we can not wait to see what everyone will 
be getting dressed up as!  
 
On Thursday, it will be the end of our readathon- any sponsor forms or donations need to 
be sent into the school office and we will let you know how much money we have raised.  
 

We are looking forward to celebrating this event with you and your families. It will be a fun 
and exciting day that will help us promote a love of reading and raise standards across the 
whole school.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Mrs Brown 
English Lead  


